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Date: November 29, 2022 

To:   Administrators, Board of Trustees, All CRPS Staff 

From:   Christopher MacPhee—Superintendent of Schools 

Re:    Acting Custodian Supervisor 

 

We are pleased to announce that Neil Villanueva has accepted the position of Acting Custodian 
Supervisor for Canadian Rockies Public Schools.   

Neil holds a Bachelor Degree in Hotel and Restaurant Management, with multiple previous 
managerial positions within the service industry.  Neil also brings 9 years of custodial 
experience to CRPS, and has spent the last year working as a housekeeper for CRPS.  

Neil, along with his wife and two children, has been in the Bow Valley for the past 13 years and 
enjoys all that the Valley has to offer in the outdoors.  

Please join me in welcoming Neil to his new role with Canadian Rockies Public Schools. 

 

 


